
 

Driffield Junior School 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers of Y3 pupils 
 
We would like to invite you to join us for our Harvest Assembly which takes place on Tuesday 
23rd October at 9.30am. 
 
During the assembly, each year 3 class will take part in their very own performance piece 
before the year group joins as a whole to sing in celebration of this special time of the year. 
 
We would appreciate any donations of foods (tins or packets – not fresh please). Please send 
these with your child on the day of the performance. These donations will then be sent to 
Driffield Food Bank which will be gratefully received. 
 
We very much hope that you can join us to mark this special occasion. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs R Dixon 
Deputy Head and Y3 co-ordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 


